COMMUNIQUE EeNL

enabling possibilities

The Board of Directors of ENL Limited (“ENL”) wishes to inform its shareholders and the
public at large that the publication of ENL’s interim (quarterly) reports for the periods ended
30 September 2020 and 31 December 2020 will be further delayed.

The finalisation of the full Annual Report of ENL Limited for the year ended 30 June 2020 has
taken longer than anticipated and we have directed all efforts towards its issue by 31 March
2021. Moreover, the second confinement has resulted in logistical problems that has further
slowed the process. As such, ENL’s interim (quarterly) reports for the periods ended 30
September 2020 and 31 December 2020 will not be completed by 31 March 2021.

The SEM has acceded to ENL’s request for a further extension of the deadline to submit its

interim (quarterly) reports for the periods ended 30 September 2020 and 31 December 2020,
by 30 April 2021.

By order of the Board
ENL Secretarial Services Limited
Company Secretary

31 March 2021
This Communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 2005.

The Board of Directors of ENL Limited accepts full responsibility for the information contained in this
Communiqué.




